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Fundraising Update 

We have set up a fundraising site for anyone 
wishing to raise money for school whilst 
shopping online (at no extra cost to 
yourselves!) If you register and purchase 
through this link the PTA will receive funds 
for every order through the retailers signed 
up to the scheme. 
To sign up, and for more info visit: 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ 
hangingheatonhelpinghandspta/ 

Upcoming Events 
 

• Friday 5th November 3pm- 
Bonfire Stall selling baked 
goods/sweets in school playground 

• Saturday 6th November 10-12- 
Coffee morning at Ebenezer Church 

• Friday 19th November 3pm- 
Book stall in school playground 

• Sunday 28th November 10-4- 
Fayre at Shaw Cross Boys Club 

• Saturday 4th December 10-4- 
Xmas Fayre at Hanging Heaton 
Cricket Club 

• Friday 10th December 3pm- 
Xmas stall at school 

• Tuck shop every Friday after school 
3pm 
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Welcome to our first fundraising group newsletter! 

The children have done a great job in choosing us a new 

name, which is "Helping Hands" and we will be holding a 

competition soon to give them the opportunity to design a 

logo for us, look out for more information on this in book 

bags soon! 

 
We have a number of fundraising events planned over the 

next couple of months and we would appreciate any 

support you are able to offer, whether through donations, 

getting involved with volunteering or just attending the 

events we have organised, it will definitely be appreciated 

by the children too we're sure. 

If you would like to get involved, please contact Mrs Potter 

for further details. 
 
 
 
 

 

Xmas Raffle  

We are holding an Xmas raffle to help raise much needed 

funds and we have some fantastic prizes that have been 

donated from local businesses. The raffle will be drawn on 

Friday 10th December and 

tickets will be available to purchase for £1 

each, a full list of raffle prizes and information 

on where to purchase these will follow shortly 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks to everyone who supported us with the raffle 
before half term, we raised a fantastic £82 and we are 
using this money to pay for a digital pantomime for the 
children to enjoy in school. 

Helping 

Hands 
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